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Sonia Birr

From: Kirk Bennett <bennettkirkS@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 1:19 PM
To: Sonja Birr

Subject: External: Public Infastructure Commitee
Attachments: curb lettering 1.png; curb lettering 2.png

Hello, my name is Kirk Bennett. I live in Manitowoc and own a home. I would like to start a small business
numbering the curbsides at residential homes. For sometime I was a resident of Florida and it is a common
practice to do this.It aids in making your address more visible, which in turn helps Law Enforcement,First
Responders and Delivery persons.I do not know if Manitowoc allows this,or if it is something that would be
considered?I am uploading 2 images that I would feel would be appropriate if approved.Of course the
homeowner would pay for this service at their own discretion. Thank You for your time Kirk Bennett
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